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TSA Mask Mandate Still in Effect 
 
In light of Governor Ron Desantis’ order to lift local COVID-19 mandates, Palm 
Tran Public Transportation wishes to remind the community the Transportation 
Security Administration (TSA) mandate requiring masks on public transit 
remains in effect.  Passengers of Palm Tran, Palm Tran Connection paratransit 
service and the Go Glades dial-a-ride service must wear their masks at all times. 
 
While masks remain required while utilizing transit, Palm Tran will restore full 
bus service to the community starting Sunday, May 9, 2021.  The buses have 
been operating on a limited schedule since summer of 2020.  New schedules 
are available at: www.palmtran.org, under the “Our Services” tab.  Palm Tran 
will also increase capacity on vehicles starting next week. 
 
The community is encouraged to monitor palmtran.org, download the Palm Tran 
app and subscribe to text message updates by texting “Ride” to 797979. 
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